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Words from the Woods! 

Friday 25th January 2019 
Dear parents, 

 
It was lovely to see so many parents 
supporting our Stay and Learn sessions. 
Feedback received so far, has been very 
positive. Due to the snow, Class 2 have 
postponed their Stay and Learn session 
until Wednesday 30

th
 January 9 at 

9.45am. Mrs Croft has planned for you 
to observe how we deliver phonics and 
guided reading. 
 

Snow! 
A huge thank you to the McDonagh family who 
rescued stranded parents on Tuesday afternoon 
from the bottom car park! I am pleased to hear 
you all made it home (eventually) safe and well.  
 
Pizza Express 
Class 3 are off to Pizza Express in Marlow on 
Thursday 7

th
 February as part of their Design 

Technology objectives for cooking. I look 
forward to sampling their creations! 
 
Reading 
In case you missed the previous advice,  
studies show that reading for pleasure makes a big difference to children’s educational 
performance. Evidence suggests that children who read for enjoyment every day, develop a 
broader vocabulary, increased general knowledge and a better understanding of other 
cultures. Children are then able to transfer this into their own writing.  
Learning to read is about listening and understanding; as much as reading what is printed on 
the page. Through hearing stories, children are exposed to a wide range of words. This helps 
them build their own vocabulary and improve their understanding of what they read and 
hear. 
Even if your child doesn’t understand every word, they will hear new sounds, words and 
phrases which they can then try out for themselves. 
As your children start to learn to read at school therefore, you can play an important role in 
helping to keep them interested in books. Find out what interests them and then help them 
to find books that they find engaging and fun. Please also spend time together reading the 
books they bring home from school. 
To help you in choosing the right books, please visit our school website and go to Pupils – 
Reading list for EYFS, KS1 and KS2. 
 
As always, have a lovely weekend. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs D Groom 
Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(New/changed) 

 
 
 
Tue18.12.18 Christmas disco 3-
4.30pm 
Wed 19.12.18 Church service 
12.30. School finishes at 1.30pm 
Wed 2.1.19 INSET 
Thu Fri 3/4.1.19 RE creative 
days 
Fri 11.1.19 Class 3 to Hazard 
Alley 
Tue 22.1.19 Stay and Learn Class 
3 9.00 - 10.00  
Wed 23.1.19 Stay and Learn 
Class 2 9.00 - 10.00               
Thu 24.1.19 Stay and Learn Class 
4 9.00- 10.00 
Mon 28.1.19 Stay and learn 
Class 1 9.00- 10.00 
Thu 7.2.19 Class 3 off to Pizza 
Express. 9.30 – 12.30 
Wed 27.2.19 Parents evening 
3.30-7.30 
Fri 1.3.19 Class 2 assembly 
Fri 8.3.19 Year 2 @ singing 
workshop 
Fri 22.3.19 Class 1 assembly 
 

Term Dates 
INSET Days 
23.4.19 3.6.19, 24.7.19 
 
Open                          Close  
 
Spring Term 2019 
Thu 3.1.19            Fri 15.2.19 
Mon 25.2.19        Fri 5.4.19 
 
Summer Term 2019 
Wed 24.4.19        Fri 24. 5. 19 
Tue 4.6.19             Tue 23.7.19 
 

http://www.cadmoreendschool.org/website/reading_list_for_eyfs_ks1_and_ks2/390265
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